Year 6

Another productive week in year 6. We have
begun to plan our own myths and the writing is
of a high standard so far. Children have also
been debating as part of their topic work. They
had to consider evidence for and against a
motion and debate from one of these
viewpoints. In maths, children have continued to
consolidate their calculation skills and are doing
well. Please ensure they practise their times
tables daily. Please also ensure children are
given time to learn their spellings each week -
these will be tested on a Tuesday. You will
receive an information pack today regarding our
upcoming visit to Sky Studios. Please ensure
these are returned to us signed as soon as
possible to allow us to confirm numbers with
Sky.




